
You Are Invited!
 
If you were one of the lucky ones on the Spring, Brass Cars in Gold Country Tour to visit the Rancho Cicada 
Retreat you’re going to love this.  If you missed it, here’s your chance for a treat.  The BAHCC has been invited 
to visit and stay at, if you wish, this spectacular rustic, 44 acre, resort property on 10/4, 5 and 6 along with 
several other vintage car clubs.  See www.ranchocicadaresort.com for more info on this beautiful, riverside 
property usually reserved for weddings, corporate retreats and private affairs, but open just once a year for 
vintage car enusiasts.  There is NO CHARGE for this unique adventure, complements of David Roberts and 
Bill Cleek, owners.  Contact them directly at 209-245-4841 or Whitney Haist at haist2@comcast.net for more 
information.
 

SAN JUAN BATISTA TOUR

On August 22, 23 and 24, the Byls, the O’Neils and the Haists participed the Ken Ryan’s San Juan Batista Tour.  
The attached photo shows children from the Jefferson School checking out the Haists 1915 Studebaker.  Note 
Nancy and Fred Byl in the background.

BAY AREA HORSELESS CARRIAGE CLUB 
EXTRA  EXTRA EXTRA 

Read all about it!!

The entire Jefferson School ( a one room school) turned out for a history lesson and to see and 
touch automobiles of the era of their great grandparents.

Photos by Diane Haist

Editor left out the above from out October Newsletter.
Thank you Whitney for these contributions!


